24 MARCH 2017

Creating Curiosity

Those who teach must never cease to learn-John Cotton Dana

Sheffield | Sheffield
Institute This years PGCE conference is designed to
of Education inspire you to think about ways you can

stimulate learner curiosity through
innovative and creative approaches to
teaching and learning.

This years PGCE conference will commence with a keynote presentation followed by two 50min workshops.
You are required to sign up to 2 workshops of your choice, using the sign up sheets available on level 1
near the helpdesk. Sign up sheets will be available from 9am on the 17th of March and will be taken down
at 5pm. If you are absent on this date you must contact sarah.williams@shu.ac.uk with your workshop choice
or ask a member of your group to sign up on your behalf.

Keynote:

We are fortunate to have the opportunity to meet two team GBs Special Olympians. Niall and
Alexander are looking forward to taking part in the Special Olympics which are coming to Sheffield
this summer. Niall and Alexander’s mums will also joining us along with one of their previous teachers.
They will share their experiences in school and the impact a broad curriculum had on their

development as confident young men who are driven to achieve their person best in all areas of their
life.

We will also have the opportunity to hear from Mike Haigh from The Rowan school who will talk to us
about a creative curriculum, how it lis designed in his school and how they encourage children to

create, discover and investigate.

Mike Haigh-The Rowan Teaching School, Dawn Wood-Seven Hills School, Alexander Thompson-Special
Olympian, Jane Thompson, Niall Guite-Special Olympian and Michelle Guite.

AP AL N YT Ire

GB NATIOMAL GAMES

SHARRINLY SV

RO
« L]


mailto:sarah.williams@shu.ac.uk

(3PM ONLY)

4l

DEVELOPING CREATIVITY AS AN
NaT

Russell Jones-Davies

This workshop will share and
discuss ways of encouraging
children to be creative across
variety of curriculum areas.
Russ will also speak candidly
about being an NQT and how
you can introduce new ideas
positively.
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CREATING MUSIC

Bernadette Twomey and
mini musicians from St

Maries Primary School

This workshop will provide
you with a unique
opportunity to learn about
some recent music projects
developed in St Maries
Primary School. This
workshop will be led by a
music specialist and
supported by children
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